
We're Back!  

Dear Valued Members, 

We are thrilled to announce that our fitness center will be reopening on [Insert Date]! After a 

brief hiatus, we can't wait to welcome you back to a refreshed and invigorating environment. 

Our priority is your health and safety. We have implemented enhanced cleaning protocols, social 

distancing measures, and convenient contactless check-in processes to ensure a safe experience 

for all. 

Join us for our grand reopening celebration! Enjoy complimentary classes, giveaways, and 

exclusive membership discounts on [Insert Date]! 

Thank you for your continued support and patience. We look forward to helping you achieve 

your fitness goals once again! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Fitness Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


